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    January 2019 Newsletter  
 

 Happy New Year to all our children and their families.  We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and 

thank you for emailing and posting photographs so that we have prompts to speak to the children about 

their holiday.  We welcome our new children - Harry – Ava – Fletcher – Hero – Charlotte – Lucy – Isa V, we 
hope they enjoy their time at preschool and settle in quickly.  We also hope the children transferring to Lions 
from the Nursery settle quickly, make new friends and enjoy the different activities and resources 

 

 
    

 

 

 

             

 

 

                                             

    

Thank you to everyone for wearing your Christmas 
jumpers it was so lovely to see everyone take part and 
raising £45 

 
 

w/c 7st Jan  is P, Q, R, S 

  

    

Primary School applications close at midnight on 
 15 January 2019 for children due to start primary and 
junior school in September 2019.  
 

Please could you ensure 
clothing is marked clearly with 
either a fabric or Sharpie pen 
as uniform easily gets lost 

Welcome  Charlotte                    

           

Please be reminded that our Fee Terms have been 
revised alongside other settings and that payment of 
our invoice is due within thirty calendar days. 

We would like to welcome Charlotte Marle as our new 
member of staff.  Charlotte will be working throughout 
the preschool in the Nursery and Lions.  We know 
Charlotte is excited to meet you all and hope she also 
settles quickly in to our preschool family 

 

  

 

 

As there are lots of children 
with the same lunch box, could 
you please make it 
distinguishable – large writing 
etc 

 

Thank you to everyone who sent 
Christmas cards, gifts and good 
wishes 

 

 

After the Christmas break, new mobile phones may have 

been bought, children may have had illnesses, 

medication may have been issued, arrangements for 

different people to pick up the children may have been 

organised so we would appreciate you updating and 

returning the Update Form we will be sending out as 

soon as possible so that we have up-to-date information. 

Thank you to everyone 
who helped with our 
Christmas fundraising we 
raised £1500 with our 
reindeer food, hot 
chocolate cones, 
calendars, FC letters. 

       Term 3        Mon 7th Jan – Fri 15th Feb 
       Term 4        Mon 25th Feb – Fri 5th Apr 
       Term 5        Tues 23rd – Fri 24th Apr 
       Term 6       Mon 3rd June – Tues 23rd July 
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